
From: Lester Levy @TeWhatuOra.govt.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 24 October 2024 2:11 pm 
To: Chris Higgins @raredisorders.org.nz> 
Cc: @raredisorders.org.nz>;  

 
Subject: RE: notice of petition 

  

Hello Chris 

Apologies for not yet acknowledging your letter. 

I was not aware that the implementation of the strategy had been paused because of 
the reset. I asked the Chief Executive, and it wasn’t her so she is looking into this further. 

I will revert to you by mid-week next week. 

Kind regards 

Lester 

 




